

## **Arkansas Department of Health**

5800 W. 10<sup>th</sup> St. Suite 800 • Little Rock, Arkansas 72204-1763 • (501) 661-2262

Governor Sarah Huckabee Sanders

Renee Mallory, RN, BSN, Interim Secretary of Health

Jennifer Dillaha, MD, Director

TO: All Arkansas EMS Service Directors

All Arkansas EMS Medical Directors

FROM: Section of Emergency Medical Services

Office of Preparedness and Emergency Response Systems (OPERS)

Arkansas Department of Health

DATE: April 1, 2023

RE: Expired EMS Providers

Please see the attached list of Arkansas EMS Providers by certification level who have an expired Arkansas license as of April 1, 2023. These providers either did not submit their renewal requirements prior to the March 31, 2023, deadline, or the submitted materials did not meet the requirements for their level of licensure. Some providers have expired due to incomplete verifications by their affiliated service or medical director. Please check your Public Portal account for any providers still needing review and approval.

## <u>Providers on the attached list are NOT allowed to provide pre-hospital patient care in the State of Arkansas until their license has been reinstated by the Section of EMS.</u>

The Section will continue to process late renewals, so please check the Arkansas EMS Public Portal at <a href="https://aremslicense.adh.arkansas.gov">https://aremslicense.adh.arkansas.gov</a> under "Lookup" to search for a provider's current status.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call the Section office at 501-661-2262.

Thank you.